
 
Ämne: Lebanon Project 

  

 

 

 

Dear National Representatives around The World, 

Beirut is still struggling to recover, and to repair the damage that the explosions  have caused. 

It is with great pleasure that we can now give you the first report regarding the donations 

which have been received from Districts and Clubs from around the world to our Lebanon 

Project. 

We are delighted to report that $38'500 has been collected, Gemma and I would like to take 

this opportunity of thanking each and everyone of the Clubs and Inner Wheel Members for 

their fantastic generosity. 

With the money we now have, we can move forward in identifying the areas where urgent 

repairs are needed or equipment bought, every step of the way Gemma and I will keep you 

informed. 

Thank you to all our National Representatives for your help and the distribution to your Clubs 

of our FLYERS (attached). Without your help we would have had very little success, thank 

you again, TOGETHER WE CAN SAVE LIVES. 

In friendship 
Angelika Walde and Gemma Pirondini 

PS please could you forward this letter to all your Districts and Inner Wheel Clubs in 

your Country. 
  

  Gemma Pirondini & Angelika Walde    

                   Board Directors 2020-2021 

     gemma.venuti2012@gmail.com / angelika.walde@gmail.com 

                          Handy: +41 (0)79-370.95.70 
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